
  
   

 

25 April 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

TENNIS 2017/18 

The tennis season is once again upon us with Aegon National School fixtures as well as the local schools 
event, which leads in to the school games finals in Marlborough. 

Alongside this we have our Road to Wimbledon competition for boys in the lower school and once again 
have a set of Wimbledon tickets for the boys who I feel have worked the hardest in the season, as well as 
our Road to Wimbledon winner. 

As well as the above I would like to offer the boys the opportunity to purchase Team BWS Tennis kit.  As a 
team I think it is important we look the part when playing, the shirt and shorts will be white quick wicking 
garments purchased from Michael Hope our school supplier and will feature the TEAM BWS logo as well as 
school crest and initials.  

None of the kit is compulsory, but I would like boys to play in all white and if there was a preference it would 
be the top (some will already have one from last year) so at least we’re matching on the top half. As well as 
the kit to be purchased through myself, all TEAM BWS items are available on the Michael Hope website 
and are of course transferable across the various sports. 

The deadline for replies is Friday 28 April 

Please pay online:  via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Richard Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.scopay.com/


  
   

 

 

ORDER FORM – TO BE RETURNED TO THE MR DEMAIN-GRIFFITHS BY Friday 28 April 2017 

 

TENNIS 2017/18 – KIT 

Please indicate below which size and initials you would like. 

 

Item  Size Initials Quantity Cost Tick 

Tennis Shirt    £12.50  

Tennis Shorts    £13.50  

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Student Name: ……………………………………… Date: …………………………………………. 

            

 

 

 

 

 


